Photos: Orientation Fun
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Summer orientation sessions have been going on all month with incoming first-year
students on campus to get their first taste of college life. The two-day sessions allow
students and their parents an opportunity to familiarize themselves with Tulane and
the city.

After staying in the residence halls and meeting with advisers as part of orientation,
students also get to experience a little bit of Big Easy fun. On Monday (June 20)
students participated in a campus scavenger hunt, enjoyed the cold sweetness of
sno-balls and took a trip to Rock 'n' Bowl. (First two photos are by Sally Asher; all
others by Ryan Rivet)
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